
FILED 9/6/2018 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05846-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCLE O FFICE CE TER • 2540 S Hll i\IARO O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 6, 2018 

TO: 

FROM: 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Rosanne Gervasi , Office of the General Counsel ~ 

RE: Docket No. 20170233-TP 

Please file the attached materials in the docket file li sted above. 

Thank you. 

A ttachrnent 
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Julie Phillips 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Reform, Reg < Reg.Reform@eog.myflorida.com > 
Thursday, September 06, 2018 3:14 PM 
Rosanne Gervasi 
Ju lie Phillips 
RE: To the Rules Ombudsman 

This emai l serves as confirmation that the Office of Fisca l Accountability and Regulatory Reform has received your 
Rulemaking Notification. 

Thank you for your cooperation and, as always, please feel free to contact the office with any questions. 

Thanks, 

Chris Stranburg 
Director, Office of Fiscal Accountability and Regulatory Reform 
Executive Office of the Governor 
Direct- 850-717-9363 

From: Rosanne Gervasi <RGervasi@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, September 6, 2018 11:48 AM 
To: Reform, Reg <Reg.Reform@eog.myflorida.com> 
Cc: Julie Phillips <JPhillip@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To the Rules Ombudsman 

Please sec attached letter and supporting materials re: proposed rules that the Florida Public Sen ice 
Commission has determined will affect small businesses. If you haYC any questions, please feel free to 
contact me. 

Rosanne Gervasi, Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863 
tel: (8so) 413-6224 
fax: (8so) 413-6225 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from 
state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available 
to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public 
disclosure. 




